13 APR 1977

Dear Bob,

Many thanks for your letter of congratulations on my new assignment. I am really grateful for the honor and humble at the immensity of the task.

I have never regretted my decision to transfer from Amherst to the Naval Academy, but I never dreamed my naval career would lead to this assignment!

Again, many thanks and all the best.

Yours,

STANSFIELD TURNER Admiral, U.S. Navy

Mr. R. K. Agnew Vice President-Claims American National Insurance Company One Moody Plaza Galveston, Texas 77550